
Upcoming 4-H Programs
September 2020

In an effort to adhere to the directive from North Carolina State
Extension, Johnston County 4-H has postponed all in-person 4-H

programs and activities until further notice. Please look to our website
and 

Johnston County 4-H Facebook page for updates and online learning
opportunities.

Johnston County 4-H Facebook Page 

Registration closes September 7th at 5PM. 
Register here: https://go.ncsu.edu/diyherbgarden  

https://www.facebook.com/JohnstonCounty4H/
https://go.ncsu.edu/diyherbgarden


Registration closes September 11th at 5PM.
 Register here: https://go.ncsu.edu/cloverinthekitchen 

https://go.ncsu.edu/cloverinthekitchen


Registration for this year's 4-H Fall Showcase is now open! 

Due to COVID-19 and the cancellation of the North Carolina State Fair, the 2020
Johnston County 4-H Fall Showcase will look different than in year's past. 

This year's Fall Showcase will not be open to the public. 
Youth will drop-off their items at our office on October 5th and 6th between 8am-

5pm, items will be judged and winners will be announced on our Johnston County 4-
H Facebook page on October 8th. 

This year youth will have 5 different entry classes to choose from: Crafts,
Photography, Sewing & Handwork, Food Preservation and Art. 

More information and registration links can be found here.
 

Registration closes September 25th at 5PM! 

NC State University and N.C. A&T State University work in tandem, along with federal, state and local
governments, to form a strategic partnership called N.C. Cooperative Extension.

Extension's 4-H program is the largest youth development organization in North Carolina. We help over
247,000 young people grow into active, contributing citizens each year.

https://johnston.ces.ncsu.edu/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/Johnston-County-Fall-Showcase-2020.pdf?fwd=no
https://www.facebook.com/NCExtension
https://twitter.com/extensionvoices/lists/extensionvoices

